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Emergency Barstow Flier!



Subscribe

Subscriptions are free. We mail the Dispatch 
when we feel like it. To subscribe indefinitely, 
send a cool postcard with your address to:


John @ FCCF

1 Rooner Way

Kettle Falls WA 99141

We screwed up!

n the last Dispatch (Vol 2 #1), 
we talked about the Inchelium 
Skate Park plan and how 

there was an RCO and how 
important it was for you to write a 
letter of support!

As you no doubt know by now, we 
gave you a crap address. For those 
of you (likely all?) who sent a 
letter of support, then it has been 
returned.

The address we gave was so 
wrong. Bad intel. And we didn’t 
verify. We trusted without 
verification. This was a lapse. It 
will not happen again.

We’ve sacked the entire editorial 
department and the janitor for 
good measure.

Please resend your letter of 
support to this correct address:

Boys & Girls Club of Inchelium

PO Box 143

Inchelium, WA 99138


And if you haven’t yet sent a 
letter of support, please get on 
it! Especially now that we’ve 
published a one-off special 
collector edition flier of the 
FCCF. 

For those of you 
that have to 
resend a returned 
letter, of course 
we will reimburse 
you the cost of the 
stamp. Send a 
self-addressed, 
stamped #10 
envelope with a 
receipt for your 
stamp to our 
address and we’ll 
send you a stamp 
forthwith.

Livvy getting rad on the Huffy on 
the river road. Barstow.

Cory D showing me the way in Stevens 
County. April.


